
 Kelso  Capers 
 

Principal:  Lance Cooper      19 Gilmour Street, Kelso, NSW, 2795 
 

Phone:      02 6331 1577 
Fax:          02 6332 1983 

 Email:  kelso-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Always  Our  Best 

Don’t Forget 
 
No Hat  -  Play in the shade 
 
School Banking  - Tuesday’s 
 
Please DO NOT PARK in Disabled parking 
spaces unless you have a permit visibly 
displayed.            
 

Term 4 Week 5                                10th November 2017 

Future Events 
  
13th - 16th November  Narrabeen Excursion 
 
Fri - 17th November  Stg.2/3 Alice in Wonderland 
 

Fri -  24th November  Mini Fete 
 
Mon -  27th November  Diamond Assembly  

 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Wow week 5 is already over and half the term has gone! We have so many events and so 
much learning still to go. Amongst it all make sure you have marked our special events into your 
calendar like Presentation Day, Year 6 Farewell and our Mini Fete. Additionally, notes will be 
coming home about PBL Diamond Award Assembly and Reward Day, Class Christmas  
Parties and don’t forget Narrabeen Sport & Rec. 

 
 
At this time of year everyone seems to be getting tired and restless. As a school we will be  
working very hard to keep all students on task, learning and happy. I do ask that at home you help 
us with our final push to the end by reminding children of the High 5 expectations and your 
expectation they follow these. I want home, school and students to have a very happy end of 
year as we approach the Christmas break. 
 

 
Diamond assembly is a very important celebration recognising the students who 
achieved our highest level of positive recognition. Our assembly this year is on  
November 27th and will begin at 10:00am. Parents, family and friends are warmly 
invited to join us. Family of reward recipients are invited to Morning Tea in our  
library following the assembly. I look forward to seeing you all and sharing in this  
special celebration.  
 
 

Lance Cooper 

Principal  
 
 



 

Smart Start Program (Kinder Transition) 

Children who will be commencing Kindergarten in 2018 need to be enrolled now.  

If you have a child or know of a child who will begin their schooling in 2018 please collect an enrolment package from 

our school office. *Copies of the students Birth Certificate,  

Proof of Address and Immunisation Certificate are required to complete enrolments. 

Kelso Public School Transition Program is continuing next term from Friday October 13th, 2017.  

The program will run each Friday fro 3 more weeks, from 9:15am - 11:00am.  

The program is a wonderful learning time for you and your child. We will introduce you to Kelso Public School and the 

learning environment of Kindergarten.  

During the sessions your child will be happily engaged in learning activities with our Early Stage 1 teachers.  

This experience will help your child to feel comfortable and familiar with our school context.  

The weekly experience will assist your child to have a smooth and happy start to their schooling. 

While your child is happily learning we ask that you remain at school and attend the parent information sessions. We 

have devised a series of information sessions to support you and your child with smooth transition in to school. 

This will enable you to become more familiar with Kelso Public School and its programs,  

while meeting other parents in a relaxed social environment. 

*Please complete the below slip and return to our front office.  

This will assist administration in preparing your enrolment package. 

2018  ENROLMENT  ADVICE 

Name of Child enrolling:.______________________________________________________________ DOB___________ Class/Year to enrol in 2018 ______ 

Name of Sibling if attending a Public school:__________________________________________Class of Sibling if attending a Public school:________ 
Parent Name:______________________________________Address:____________________________________________ 

Phone Number:__________________________________________ 
Childs relationship to you; e.g. daughter, son, nephew, grandchild etc.________________________________________________________  

Signature:________________________________ 

 Paperless Newsletters 2018 

 
 
As mentioned previously from 2018 the newsletter will be going paperless and will be distributed via SchoolStream, 
our KPS website and direct to your email account if you require. If you prefer the newsletter to be sent via email and 

have not yet had a chance please fill in the attached form so we may add you to our mailing list.  

Newsletter Email Register (if required) 
 
Name:________________________________Student:__________________________________ 
 
Email address:__________________________________________________________________ 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 



 



 

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL BANKING 

Bank Books will need to be at school every 

Tuesday, funds will be banked each 

Wednesday, with books being  

returned home each Thursday. 

 

To ensure your child’s banking is  

completed correctly please fill in the Bank 

Deposit Slip and enter the  

correct amount to be banked  

for each deposit. 

 

A big Thank You to our  

parent helpers.  

VISITORS TO THE SCHOOL 
 

All visitors to the school,  
including parents, grandparents 
and carers, must sign in at the 

office.  
 

If you need to speak to a  
teacher an appointment will be 

made for you. 
 

No parents are to go directly to 
the classrooms.  

 
As this is a school safety issue 
we ask that you please adhere  

to these guidelines. 


